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AMERICAN POSTAL WORKERS UNION, AFL-CIO

M E M O R A N D U M
From the Desk of .....

Gary Kloepfer
National Representative at Large

Maintenance Division
1300 L Street, N.W.

Washington D.C. 20005
(202) 842 4213

(202) 289 3746 FAX
gkloepfer@apwu.org

DATE: October 26, 2001

TO: Tom Denneny
Postal Inspector

SUBJECT: Custodians Being Assigned Guard and/or Security Tasks

This is a follow-up to our telephone conversation earlier this week regarding the above issue.  The two
Locals and locations that I received complaints from regarding custodians being assigned guard type
duties are:

Central Michigan Area Local - Lansing, Michigan
Billings Montana Local - Billings, Montana

I have notified these Locals to provide me with the specific information you requested.  I will forward it
to you upon receipt.


